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Meeting concerning the management of limestone areas and formations
NGF was present at a meeting in Mo i Rana concerning the management of caves. The conclusion of the meeting was 
that there is a great need for the better management of caves. The meeting requested that work be started as soon as 
possible by both local and national authorities.
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